MAC BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

WEB MINUTES

JUNE 17, 2020

Meeting held via Zoom

Attending:

Stearns Matthews
           
Kristoffer Lowe

Lennie Watts

Sidney Meyer

Amy Wolk


Bob Diamond

Julie Miller


Wendy Russell

Roy Sander

Frank Dain                                     Kim Grogg

Not Attending:

Jennie Litt

Meeting called to order by Lennie Watts, President, at 7:09pm.

Membership Report:  Stearns


Stearns reported on the number of renewals.

Treasurer’s Report:  Wendy


Wendy gave an update on the status of our finances.

Burman and Wallowitch Awards:


Applications will be accepted starting in mid-August, with the award announcement on October 1st. A press release will be put out soon

MAC Awards:


A video of the song "Thank You" by Bob Levy and Alex Rybeck was released at the beginning of June, edited by Adam Shapiro, featuring this year's winners. Trophies will be mailed to winners soon

Annual Meeting:

          The annual meeting will be held in October, probably online.  Details are coming soon.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm by President Lennie Watts

***Minutes recorded by Amy Wolk***

